To the members of City Council and the Corporate Services Committee:

Picaro Enterprises Inc. is requesting a designation of Municipal Significance for the
Grape Leaf Wine & Beer Garden. This is a wine, beer, and cider garden event taking
place on July 6th - 9%, from 11:00 am - 11:00 pm as part of TD Sunfest.

The location for the site is in Victoria Park. Please see our map below for the precise
boundaries of the event.

Our objective is to showcase select wine, beer, and cider, and to offer an additional
shaded garden area for lounging, eating, and observing the Sunfest stages.

If you have any questions for me, please contact me by phone or by email at any
time.

Thanks and cheers,
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-- Aaron Brown

Event Director

226-700-1809

aaron@aaronbrown.ca
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